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Welcome to Eastgate SDA Church! 
A message from Pastor Eric Sayler 

 

Over the years some of our family’s favorite stories have been the Little House on the 

Prairie series. 

In the book “Farmer Boy” Laura tells of her husband, Almonzo’s boyhood.  In it she 

recounts the story of when he trained two young oxen to pull a sled. 

One of the keys to success when teaching a team of animals to pull something is training 

them to cooperate, to work together.  Almonzo’s father emphasized that if one ox pulls and the 

other doesn’t he will become discouraged and stop working because he thinks that pulling 

doesn’t make a difference. 

Cooperation is important.  Working together is essential.  This takes unity. 

This Sabbath we continue our series entitled “The Acts of the Spirit” and will explore the 

topic of Unity.  I hope you can join in! 

You are welcome to worship in person, we can have up to 82 people in the sanctuary and 

we have the Fellowship Hall as an overflow room with the big screen set up, or you can watch 

the live stream on our Facebook Page. 

Remember, if you worship in person we must protect each other by using masks, wearing 

them properly and maintaining 6’ social distances at all times. We do this because we love each 

other. 

I pray your Sabbath is restful and rejuvenating! 

~Pastor Eric 
 

This Weekend:   October 24, Pastor Eric Sayler continues a series based in the book of Acts.  

Next Weekend:  October 31, Pastor Luke Self will give Pastor Eric a Weekend of relief as the 

Sayler family commemorates their daughter and sister, Julianna. 
 

Week At A Glance           
 

October 24, Sabbath:  10:00am Live Sabbath Schools in the Church 

 ~ The Word a Zoom~Hybrid Sabbath School > II Samuel Chapter 8 David’s Victories 

 ~ Lenard Wittlake Sabbath School Adult Quarterly > Education ~ “The Eyes of the Lord” 

10:00am Juniors/Youth Zoom Sabbath School 

10:00am Young Adult Couch Church – Zoom 

11:30am – 12:30pm Pastor Eric Sayler continues a series based in the Book of Acts 

Sunset 5:51pm 

October 26, Monday:   7:00am Zoom Prayer Meeting 

Monday Evening:  7:00pm Hope Group on Zoom 

October 27, Tuesday:  6:30pm Elders Meeting 

     6:45pm Youth Zoom Meeting 

7:00pm Young Adult Zoom bible study - Romans 

October 28, Wednesday:  7:00am Zoom Prayer Meeting 

October 29, Thursday:  6:30pm Zoom Prayer Meeting 

October 30, Friday    Sunset ~ 5:41pm  

October 31, Sabbath:   10:00am Live Sabbath Schools in the Church 

 ~ The Word a Zoom~Hybrid Sabbath School > II Samuel Chapter 9  

 ~ Lenard Wittlake Sabbath School Adult Quarterly > Education ~ Jesus as the Master Teacher 

10:00am Juniors/Youth Zoom Sabbath School 

https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch
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10:00am Young Adult Couch Church – Zoom 

11:30am – 12:30pm Pastor Eric Sayler continues a series based in the Book of Acts 
 

Eastgate SDA Church Service this Week 
 

Worship Service    10-24-2020   Link to Facebook 

Gathering Song    Praise Team – Rob Becker & Team 

Community Life     Carol Hargreaves 

Kids Korner 

 Children’s Song   Praise Team 

 Children’s Story   Carol Hargreaves 

Songs of Praise & Worship   Praise Team 

Prayer      Carol Hargreaves 

God’s Word    Pastor Eric Sayler 

Sermon Title:     Acts of the Spirit:  Unity 

Scripture Text:     Acts 2:1 

Song of Response    Praise Team 

Benediction     Carol Hargreaves 
 

Worship Team today 

Worship Leader: Carol Hargreaves 

Praise Leader:  Rob Becker 

Pianist:  Kevin Waite 

Greeters:  David Meyer 

Lead Deacon:  Dennis Anderson 

Lead Deaconess: Gay Flegel 

AV Leader:   Kevin Renshaw & Dennis Anderson 
 

We thank you for supporting your local church budget in addition to the 

world church? 
Financial Report    RECEIVED  GOAL  NEED 

Student Aid goal for 2021:     $  1,857.77  $15,204.66 $13,346.89 

*Maintenance Reserve Fund for 2020: $  2,329.87  $14,000.00 $11,670.13 
 

Our Church Budget Giving to Date this Current Year 
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Church Budget 2020 With a Budget of $10,814 per month 

we have been below budget each of 

the last ten month. 

Let’s care for those who need care 

and help where we can help. 

Support those who need our support! 

https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch/
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Eastgate Church News & Events 
 

Can You Help the Church? 

Can you climb a ladder? 

Can you carry a bucket? 

We need several people to carry buckets and remove the leaf debris from the rain gutters! 

To volunteer, please speak with Carol Hargreaves! 
 

October 24, 2020 ~ Upper Columbia Conference Advance 

Something to give.  When constructing the wilderness tabernacle, the Israelites had precious 

resources to donate to the building project because the Holy Spirit had moved the hearts of the 

Egyptians to pay them liberally as they set out on their journey into the desert.  Years later after 

King David and the Hebrew nobles and family leaders generously contributed for the 

construction of the temple that Solomon would build, David acknowledged God in his prayer by 

saying, “Everything we have has come from You, and we give You only what You first gave 

us!” 1 Chronicles 29:14.  We would have nothing to give either if God had not first blessed us.  

God has invited us to cooperate with Him in the saving of souls and if all would partner with 

God through tithe and offerings there would be no lack of means to accomplish the work needing 

to be done. 

Today, the offering is designated for advancing the Gospel work in 

our local conference.  24% of the Upper Columbia Conference 

Advance budget funds evangelistic endeavors by churches 

throughout our Conference.  By joining with other churches in this 

offering, we can help provide the funds needed to share the Truth 

throughout our region. 

King David challenges each of us in 1 Chronicles 29:5, “Now then, 

who will follow my example and give offerings to the Lord today?” 

~Linda Eastman, UCC Treasury Department Accountant 
 

October 31, 2020 – Walla Walla University Offering Call 

The Walla Walla University campus looks a bit different than 

normal this fall.  In addition to precautions such as wearing masks 

and distancing, due to COVID-19, the university is operating on a 

reduced-population-density model, which means that while there 

are hundreds of students studying on campus there are still hundreds 

more attending classes from afar.  Generous gifts have not only 

made it possible for students to enroll at WWU but have also 

allowed us to equip classrooms for bimodal learning, to provide 

important safety equipment, and to conduct screenings to help 

interrupt the spread of illness. 
 

More than ever before our unique campus community is of 

profound value to students, faculty, and staff.  We’re eager to be 

back together in-person on our campuses as soon as it’s safe, but we 

don’t always know what’s next with the COVID-19 pandemic, and 

we need to be ready to adapt to new conditions as they arise. 
 

Your support is so important to help the university respond to 

whatever logistical challenges the coming weeks and months will 

bring to Walla Walla University.  With your help we’ll be ready and able to provide the kind of 

safe environment that will bless our students. 
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Operation Christmas Child season is upon us! 

We want boys and girls around the world to know that God loves them and has not 

forgotten them during this time of fear and uncertainty.  Children need great joy now more than 

ever.  Most of all, they need the hope found only in the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  Will you partner 

with us to share that glorious hope with boys and girls around the world - many of whom have 

never heard the Name of Jesus?  We're looking forward to a great Operation Christmas Child 

season as we modify our collection and processing in light of COVID-19 in keeping with safety 

standards and state guidelines.  Please consider picking up a cardboard box from the table in the 

foyer to fill or you can build one online for only $25 including shipping at 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/buildonline/ .  If you have any 

questions please contact Rachel Boram at 541-425-1919.  Thank you for your generosity in 

serving God's children around the world!  
 

Community Service Food Baskets for - Thanksgiving 

This year we are going to try a different approach to helping our local food challenged families.  

We are raising funds to purchase gift cards to local grocery stores where families will be able to 

refund the cards for specifically the kind of food they want and need. 

Families will be presented a gift card(s) based on family size and financial need. 

You will be given the opportunity to once again recommend names of families to receive these 

gifts.  Contact information will be needed so please watch the lobby for these communication 

cards. 

Donations placed in a tithe envelop and labeled Community Services – Food Drive.  Thank you 

for supporting this ministry. 
 

To View Previously Recorded Sermons: 

To find previously recorded sermons and messages please go to our church website 

(www.eastgatesda.org) or on YouTube.  This was last week: 
 

Message for October 10, “Acts of the Spirit:  The Promise of Power” 

YouTube channel or Facebook  Also, please subscribe to the church’s YouTube channel. 
 

EASTGATE SDA ON FACEBOOK Like and follow our page on FB!  

https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203   
 

EASTGATE SDA WEBSITE! – https://www.eastgatesda.org  

~ Sermon Archives ~ Bulletin Library ~ our weekly e-NewsLetter ~ Events Calendar 
 

SPECIAL CHRISTMAS MUSIC PROGRAM ~ PLANNING AHEAD! 

December 12 is when we have our Christmas Brunch Scheduled for this year.  Following our 

brunch we are planning a Worship Service of Music and Spoken Word. 

We are looking for a variety of ALL ages to participate in this service.  Children, Parents, 

Families, Middle Age, Grandparents ~ if you would like to present a song please communicate 

with the church office now.  office@eastgateadventist.church.  Thank you for helping us plan 

ahead.  Our prayer is we are able to fill our church sanctuary without any social distancing or 

other COVID restrictions.  Please pray for that Christmas Gift.  Thank you. 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC at Eastgate 

Would you like to serve the church in song?  Maybe you would be willing to provide a special 

music on any given Sabbath?  You can either contact the church office or Kim Boyd.  He will 

once again be leading a team of individuals who will arrange for special music. 
 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/buildonline/
http://www.eastgatesda.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch/
https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203
https://www.eastgatesda.org/
mailto:office@eastgateadventist.church
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In Home Prayer Meeting 

Carol Hargreaves is restarting her in home mid-week Prayer and Praise gathering.  If you were a 

part of this group previously you should reach out to Carol to discuss when and how details.  If 

you were not involved in this group but would be interested, contact Carol at (509) 200-0587 or 

(509) 529-3009.  Wednesdays, 6:30pm. 
 

Represent Eastgate Seventh-day Adventist Church at the Blue 

Mountain Television Constituency meeting, November 1, 2020. 

We need one more person to represent our church at the 2020 

Constituency Meeting, Sunday, November 1 at 10:00am in SonBridge 

Community Center.  Please let the church office know! 
 

School News & Children’s Ministry Items 
 

Parents of Children ~ What to do to keep your child engaged in “Jesus Learning” 

Dear Parents;  There are a number of individuals who have been looking for exciting quality 

materials to help you as you minister to your children during this COVID time period.  We have 

shared materials with you from the Alaskan, Southeastern California and Oregon conferences.  

This week we share materials from the Oregon Conference.  In addition to this newsletter that 

you are reading, please find a pdf file, October 24 attached to today’s email.  It looks to be 

outstanding material for parents to use as resource materials! 
 

Discovering Jesus in the Bible with Jesus 101 
Jesus 101 has just launched a new exciting resource for children!  Jesus101.tv/4kids features 

animated videos to help kids discover Jesus in the Bible, a valuable resource for churches, 

schools, and families.  Each 90 second video tells Bible stories in a fun and instructive manner 

and has a coordinating coloring page that kids can download and color at home! 
 

Series on Mental Health for Teens Available 
Do you know a teen who is struggling with mental health issues?  Do you want to be prepared to 

minister to teens in your church?  This new series developed by NAD Youth & Young Adult 

Ministries includes booklets on depression, anxiety, suicidal thoughts, getting help, recovery 

tools, brain training, and staying healthy.  More information can be found at AdventSource. 
 

Milton-Stateline Adventist School Book Fair 

Come and visit us at our Fall Book Fair!  Every purchase from the fair earns rewards 

and books for our school, so please stop in and do some Christmas shopping!  This 

year we are offering picture books, chapter books, board books and small gift items.  

We will even have some adult devotionals and inspirational books! 

Every purchase will give you a chance to win a gift basket of books and items 

from our book fair. 
 

What: MSAS Fall Book Fair 
 

When: Monday-Friday, Nov. 2-6 
 

Times: 8:15-12:30, Monday-Friday, on Wednesday open until 5! 
 

Where: Milton Stateline Adventist School 
 

Thank you for your support!!! 

If you have questions, feel free to call Jenny Alford  

Milton Stateline Adventist School  541-938-7131 
 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=af44fa53ac&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=7d885efd3f&e=c467bd9a4a
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How to Pay for College—Workshop – Walla Walla University 

Walla Walla University will visit Walla Walla Valley Academy to provide a free workshop for 

prospective students and their parents titled “How to Pay for College” on Monday, Oct. 26, at 

6:30 p.m. in the WWVA music room.  This 40-minute presentation will be led by experts from 

WWU Student Financial Services and Marketing and Enrollment Services.  After the 

presentation, attendees will have an opportunity to ask questions.  Visit 

www.wallawalla.edu/workshops for additional scheduled workshops. 
 

Collegiate & Young Adult Events 
 

Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

This group is will be meeting on the ZOOM platform; they may also be meeting in small groups 

with cautionary measures.  They are on a study journey through the book of Esther.  To join this 

group and be in the know of how to meet, call Jason Malik at (541) 282-4264 or Josh Boram 

(541) 870-4661 or Mary Castrejon at (360) 349-7126. 
 

Walla Walla Valley SDA News 
 

Job Opportunities at Christian Aid Center: 

The Christian Aid Center has openings for the following two positions in the Women & Children 

Center: 

~ 1) - Director of Women and Children Services 

~ 2) - Community Life Specialist 

For more information, please go to our website at christianaidcenter.org.  Or call 

Jeannette Regalado, Volunteer & Donor Relations, Christian Aid Center, (509) 525-7153 ext. 

114 
 

Adult Sabbath School Crossword Puzzle Key 
 

Adult Sabbath School Crossword Puzzle 

for Lesson 3 of fourth quarter 2020 

For those of you who enjoy working 

crossword puzzles here is the answer key to 

the puzzle posted in last weeks’ Newsletter on 

the last page. 

We hope you enjoy this addition! (editor) 

 

 

 

 
 

Women’s Ministry ~ the Sisters Corner 
Words specifically for the hearts of women 

 

A couple of weeks ago I ended up in the ER, not feeling good and wanting to just get in 

and get out.  I went through the rigamarole of answering all the Covid questions just to get in the 

door.  While I was there, I was taken in by the warmth and kindness of all the workers.  But the 

kindness I saw was coming from their eyes.  Now that is something that has been on my mind, 

how do you show kindness to people when your face is covered?  Wearing a mask for me has 

been a challenge these past few 6 months.  It is not that I am upset about wearing one or that it is 

hard to do because for me it is pretty easy.  But I like to communicate with people with my 

http://www.wallawalla.edu/workshops
http://christianaidcenter.org/
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whole face!  For me, a smile says so much!  The face working together tells people if they are 

welcomed into your presence. 

Well, today it’s all changed.  With a mask people only see my eyes and my forehead.  I 

am not sure I am able to express to people the kindness I want them to feel around me.  So, I 

have been working very hard on giving out kindness with my eyes… not an easy task, and you 

do not want it mistaken for flirting or throwing daggers.  But, I do feel it’s important to let 

people see kindness from us and to know that we care.  After all, God has extended His kindness 

to us daily. 

Colossians 3:12 says, “Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe 

yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience.” 

Give it a try this week.  See if people receive kindness from you through your eyes. 

“Let no one ever come to you without leaving better and happier.  Be the living 

expression of God’s kindness.  Kindness in your face, kindness in your eyes, kindness in your 

smile.”  Mother Teresa      Barbara Henderson 
 

Upper Columbia Conference of SDA News 
 

Thank You Pastors! 
October is Pastor Appreciation month.  It has been an unusual year, but our pastors {throughout 

the UCC} have been resilient in continuing God's mission of bringing One More to His kingdom.  

Take this opportunity to reach out to your pastor and express your appreciation. 
 

lue Mountain TV Hosts New Children's Programming (third week posted) 

Blue Mountain TV now offers the following children's shows:  Lutti and Tutti.  

This program is for children up to 8 years old to help them understand God's love and what it is 

to be a friend of Jesus.  Every episode has a theme and a story based on a Bible verse.  Both Lutti 

and Tutti love to sing and exercise!  Lutti and Tutti will air at 3:30 on Thursdays, and 9 am on 

Fridays Arnie's Shack.  This puppet series teaches children positive Christian values in a fun and 

interactive way.  Arnie's Shack will air Tuesdays at 3:30.  Both programs can be viewed online at 

bmt.tv. 
 

UCC Club Ministries Presents Website Focused on Activities for Kids 

Looking for a way to serve your friends and neighbors while keeping your “Social Distance”?  

UCC Club Ministries has developed a web site for sharing. www.ActivityOutpost.com is a hub 

of activities, ideas, encouragement, and resources for parents who are adjusting to having their 

kids at home all the time.  This site is targeting your neighbors but Adventists are welcome!  

Share on your social media platforms and partner with us to serve families in your community. 

https://l.uccsda.org/AGinstructionsSpanish  
 

Adult Bible Study Guide on Amazon Echo (multi week posting) 
The Adult Bible Study Guide is now available on Amazon Echo Devices!  Download the 

Amazon Alexa app and enable the skill titled Daily Bible Study Guide as a Flash Briefing 

through Alexa’s Skills & Games Catalog.  If you do not have an Amazon Echo device you can 

access audio recordings of the daily lesson on the NAD Adult Ministries Media page. 
 

Blue Mountain Television Presents "Secret Life of the Forest" (multi week posting) 
Blue Mountain Television has partnered with Blue Mountain Land Trust to bring you "Secret 

Life of the Forest" online.  This 13-part series explores the natural history of the northern Blue 

Mountains of Southeastern Washington and Northeastern Oregon.  Come soak in the beauty and 

splendor of this massive mountain range and the plants and animals that inhabit this little-known 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=df6bdbd29f&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.activityoutpost.com/
https://l.uccsda.org/AGinstructionsSpanish
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landscape.  Mike Denny’s incredible knowledge of the Blue Mountains and Daniel Biggs’ 

photography have created an awe-inspiring account of life in the northern Blue Mountains.  The 

series will launch on September 21, 2020.  Episodes can be streamed, on demand, directly from 

your home.  You can register for this free event at bmlt.org/events. 
 

Online CHIP (Complete Health Improvement Program) Facilitator Training 

October 26 from 5:00 – 9:00 p.m. and October 29 from 5:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

Learn how to conduct a church-based CHIP program in an online two-part facilitator training.  

CHIP is a research tested, intensive lifestyle medicine intervention solution designed to prevent, 

arrest and facilitate the reversal of many common chronic diseases.  See the flier for additional 

information and how to register.  Please note that all CHIP facilitators must have church board 

approval before conducting any CHIP events. 
 

READ THE LATEST NORTHWEST ADVENTIST NEWS at www.gleanernow.com   

Subscribe to GLEANERWEEKLY, the Northwest’s weekly eNewsletter, at 

http://www.gleanerweekly.com  
 

MORE NEWS 
UCC News      North Pacific Union GleanerNow 

North American Division NewsPoints  Adventist News Network News 
 

North Pacific Union Conference 
 

Help Your Church Engage Your Young People With Growing Young 
The NPUC is gearing up to start another Growing Young cohort for churches and schools that 

want to better engage their young people.  Joining the 2020-2021 cohort gives you access to 

digital summits, webinars, coaching, and the Growing Young Assessment.  This year, the cohort 

and all summits will be facilitated through Zoom.  Listed below are important dates and times to 

be aware of as you consider joining.  For more detailed information, a fact sheet, and to sign up 

you can visit growingyoungcohort.com. 

October 31 and November 1 – First Digital Summit (9 a.m. – 2 p.m. PST each day) 
 

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY  

Do you struggle to explain your convictions about Sabbath or labor unions to your employer?  

Are you being asked to work on Sabbath?  The Northwest Religious Liberty Association can 

help.  Call Greg Hamilton and Rhonda Bolton at 360/857-7040. 
 

PRAY ONE MISSION is a North American Division initiative calling us to focused prayer for 

people who need Jesus. Do you know of one or two such people? As you pray for these 

individuals, please consider sending them a subscription to Signs of the Times® at 800/545-2449. 

Prayer and the printed page are great teammates and proven soul winners.  

http://www.signstimes.com  
 

MISSION 360° MAGAZINE Several publications, such as Mission Post and Frontline have 

merged and expanded to create a new official mission magazine of the Seventh-day Adventist 

church called Mission 360°. It will be published quarterly and you can sign up for an online 

version at Mission360Mag.org.  

                      

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=b114c08407&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=6124fcebc3&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.gleanernow.com/
http://www.gleanerweekly.com/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=e545b83f46&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=bde38866b8&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=c7cc238c98&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ef3135738d&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=f20beea446&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.signstimes.com/
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P  
We are inviting you to pray for members and friends of our church family each day.  Please 

keep this in a place that will make it easy for you to remember to pray for one another. 

“… we do not make requests of You because we are righteous, but because of Your great 

mercy.  O Lord listen!  O Lord forgive!  O Lord hear and act!” 
(Daniel 9:18 & 19. NIV) 

 

Anonymous: 

Do you have an anonymous prayer request?  Please state it via email to the church office. 

We will share it here anonymously for the body to provide prayer support! 
 

Requests: - What are your prayer requests? 

Prayers for all of our Health Care providers in our fellowship that they may be protected 

from infection from COVID-19 

Seth A., Evon A., Kristy B., Jen B., Rachel B., Cal B., Jamie C., Stephanie C., Jen D., Guy E., 

Rhonda E., Gay F., Rod F., Debbie H., Daniel H., Dr. Gilly I., Tammy J., Susan M., Julie S., 

Toby S., Nancy R., Carolynn V., Sherry W., 
 

Doug H. – is receiving Chemo and radiation ~ he asks for your prayers please 

Connie R. – Will be having a surgery the week of Oct. 26
th

, Prayers very much appreciated! 

Dwight B. – Had surgery Thursday on a broken wrist/forearm/hand. 

Seth A. – Prayers as he works to complete his Master’s Degree and keep up with life as a dad! 

Jeff W. – Continued prayers for healing and adapting during his stroke recovery 

Asher P. – Special prayers as his treatment has taken him home and improvement takes place 

Prayers for Asher and his family while they strive to stay infection and virus free! 

Heidi E. – Requesting special prayers of support, thankful for new jobs! 

Arriola Family – Continued prayers for our friends the Arriola’s during this season of loss. 

Holly J. - Prayers as she has learned the cancer she has had is now in her brain 

Debbie P – for health, healing & strength, it is harder to get around 

Deb K. – for health, healing & strength to face daily challenges & medication balance 

Debbie S – continued health, healing & strength 

“D” Underwood - continued prayers for daughter 

Megan E.’s - continued prayers for her parents 

Tami J. – Continues to ask for your prayers as she struggles with her challenges 
 

Clint Dickerson – A local friend will be undergoing treatment for cancer, prayers appreciated 
 

Hope Awakens Evangelism – That it continues to bear fruits of the spirit 

Prayers for victims of the current fire season as they look to rebuild and repair and recover! 

Prayers for our families of small children during this time when having children’s divisions 

meet has special and unique challenges. 

Prayers for our Seventh-day Adventist Schools, Faculty and Staff as they work to provide the 

highest level of education they can through the best methods available to them and the students 

they serve! 

In Military Service - Continual Prayer for those serving 

Diane U. – Grandson in the Marines 

Evon A.’s daughter; Anna Harris 

Praises: 
What gift causes you to praise the name of God our Heavenly Father today?  We know you are being blessed so 

please, share your praises to God here so others can see the real life ways that God’s people praise His name! 
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Adult Sabbath School Crossword Puzzle 
 

The answer key will be posted next week.  
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Classified Ads, Services & Needs 
 

Are you in a service industry?  Would you like your church family to be aware of what services you can provide?  Please consider placing an ad 
in this space.  At this time, to place an advertisement here will not cost any money.  It should only be basic text with no illustrations or photos.  To 

add graphics may or may not be possible based on time and graphic software available.  Thank you, Office Manager. 

Submit your service ads to the following email address:  office@eastgateadventist.church   Weekly Deadline:  Items must be received prior to 
8:00am Wednesday mornings.  

Thank you for your positive feedback and comments.  Sincerely, Eastgate SDA Office Manager 
 

Need Electrical Work Done?  Power Solutions Electric 

Casey Werner and Trent Fowler may be your solution to your electric wiring and repair projects.  

Contact Heidi or Tara at pselectric01@gmail.com or 509-540-2656.  It’s always good to know 

your electrician! 
 

REALTOR:  Thinking about buying or selling your home?  Want a Christian Realtor to be your 

advocate and guide?  Let me serve you with the best resources and service in the business.  Call 

or text Sarah Bergman at John L. Scott, Walla Walla at 509-240-6826 or reach me by email at 

sbergman@johnlscott.com for a no-obligation consultation and market analysis.  I look forward 

to hearing from you.  
 

PC SAVVY Computer Repair - Arron Pleier,  www.pcsavvycr.com or 

miltonfreewater@pcsavvycr.com   509-593-0492 

PC Savvy Computer Repair - $50 Computer Repair 

We service Windows and Apple devices, laptops and Desktops, smartphones and tablets 
 

iPhone Screen Repair starting at $80   Virus removal from all devices  - $50 

Smartphone Spam call stopping - $10   Computer building and Upgrades 

Ink and toner for printers starting at $25 for a set of ink And many more services 
 

Call us and leave a message or text us – We will get back to you as soon as possible 
 

*** Walla Walla University Needs Power Plant Operator *** 
WWU has an open position for a power plant operator in the facility services department and are 

having a challenging time finding applicants.  With people losing jobs right now, do you know of 

someone who may be interested?  Would you be willing to pass this on to others who might be 

interested?  Here’s the link to the job description page and a high-level summary of the role: 

https://www.wallawalla.edu/resources/human-resources-payroll/staff-employment/  
 

“Thread and Bolts” custom made Masks by Lynn Wilson 

Lynn has a small quilt store at her home where she does longarm quilting and she makes custom 

masks.  So if you are looking for masks for the kids as they may soon be heading back to school 

(at least on a part time basis) give her a call and see what she has!  She usually charges $5 each 

for her standard masks.  509-526-3873. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

With the holiday season upon us, we will be repeatedly asked for 

donations to worthy causes.  For those who like to budget items like 

donations I am adding a local charity for your consideration.  It will 

be posted now for a couple of weeks but will be withheld later.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. {Please view the next 

page} 
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